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Muncipal Band Concerts set in Hiawatha 
(KNZA)--Municipal band concerts will be held again this summer in Hiawatha.
The City Commission Monday evening approved a contract with David Kerwood to direct five
concerts.  He will be paid $400.
The concerts will be held on Monday evening’s at 7:30 beginning July 6th and running through
August 3rd.
The concerts will last about an hour and be held on the north side of the Brown County
Courthouse.    
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